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Hi Christina, 

Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 
6/3/2019 4:47:48 PM 
Christina Erwin [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =4ddd bff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Ch ri sti na E] 
6/4/19 Meeting 

I apologize for the last minute notice but we need to change our meeting location for tomorrow. We have 
secured a conference room in the Senior Center which is just a couple blocks away at 335 E. Queen St. on the 
2nd floor. Parking is located below the Senior Center and entered from Queen Street. 

We have the community room until 1:30 tomorrow but I don't think it will be enough time for our meeting so I 
propose we meet all day at the Senior Center. 


